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Dear Parents/ Carers         25.11.2024 
 
RE: Nursery and Reception Pantomime – Tuesday 17th December. 
 
On Tuesday 17th December our Nursery and Reception children will be visiting the Mansfield Palace 
Theatre to watch the afternoon performance of Christopher’s Christmas. 
 
We will be taking the children by coach. 
 
If your child is in our afternoon nursery group, please ensure they arrive at school for 11.45am 
on this day. We will not be able to wait for latecomers.  
 
All day nursery and Reception class children will be eating their lunch before we leave. 
 
Children MUST attend in full school uniform.  
 
The total cost of the trip to parents is £10. The school and the PFA have made a 50% contribution to 
the visit to reduce this cost down significantly to parents. The cost includes transport, performance 
ticket and a snack to have during the interval. With this in mind, children do not need to bring any 
spending money or snacks of their own.  
 
In order for the trip to take place, voluntary parental contributions are required.  
If the total of the contributions results in the trip being too costly to the school, the school reserves the 
right to cancel the visit. 
 
Consent for your child to attend the trip and payment must be made through ParentPay by Friday 6th 
December.  Without this we will not have consent for your child to attend. 
 
Key information  
 

 Date: Tuesday 17th December 

 Afternoon only Nursery children to arrive at school at 11.45am (not 12.15) 

 Attend in full school uniform 

 Bring a water bottle as usual  

 Payment and consent required through ParentPay by Friday 6th December  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs N Pickering    Mrs D Daysh 
EYFS Lead    Lower School Assistant Headteacher 


